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15 June 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Summer School at Sevenoaks School 

 

We would like to invite your child to join the 2023 Summer School here at Sevenoaks School, which 

will take place between Tuesday 22 and Thursday 24 August 2023.   

 

The Summer School programmes are designed to bring like-minded engaged pupils from different 

schools together to work collaboratively and allow them to build up relationships.  The Summer 

School is based at Sevenoaks School and is staffed by experienced teachers from our school and local 

Primary Schools.  This year, we will be offering the following options: 

 

For current Year 4 pupils: 

Art, Drama or Science 

 

For current Year 5 pupils: 

Mathematics or Music 

 

The courses are designed for pupils who are highly interested and focussed in that subject area, as 

they will be doing the same subject for all three days.  

 

If you would like to register your child for the course, please complete this online form by Friday 23 

June. Spaces will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. If the course is fully booked, you 

will be placed on a waiting list and notified as soon as a space becomes available. 

 

Sevenoaks School subsidises the cost of the course, and the total cost of the course is £45. This 

includes a hot lunch in the Dining Hall on each day, refreshments and a t-shirt. Payment can be 

submitted via BACS and further details will be sent to you once your booking is confirmed. If you 

are unable to cover the cost of the course, but would like your child to attend, please contact 

partnerships@sevenoaksschool.org to discuss financial assistance. 

 

Summer School timings 

The Summer School will run from 09:00 to 15:00 each day. On the final day, Thursday 24 August, 

there will be short show & tell/presentation to parents in the afternoon. More details will follow once 

your child’s space has been confirmed.  
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We look forward to meeting you and to getting to know your child. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Sally Walmsley 

Deputy Head Co-Curriculum 


